
From: Bronwyn Preston  
Sent: 02 November 2021 11:37 
To:  
Cc: Grant Hill; Michael Martin; Kieran Linehan  
Subject: Re: Application ref:2021/4943/T 
Importance: High 

 

Dear Mr Curry, 

 

The tree in question then is on our property and we were not informed of any inspection and 

no one requested access to our property for a survey. Furthermore, Ms Silverberg is the name 

of the elderly woman who has long owned Flat 1 at 39 Eton Ave but resides in Florida and 

currently selling her flat (two doors down from us). I doubt Ms Silverberg would file a report 

from the United States regarding a tree on our property. The agent listed on your application 

appears to be bogus as I was told his professional tree website does not exist when launching 

a search. I also tried calling the numbers listed on the application for Mr Norfolk but to no 

avail.  

 

In addition, please know we recently had all trees on our property surveyed by a professional 

company, Landmark Tress, and all trees were reported to be completely healthy. 

 

We look forward to the application being denied. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bronwyn Preston and Grant Hill 

Property owners at Flat #3 

39 Eton AVe 

London NW3 3EP 

 

 


